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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Well, we have come to the end of another very busy and exciting academic year! It has been full of won-
derful learning experiences for the children that have sparked their curiosity and helped them to develop 
into the well rounded, unique little people they are. We are looking forward to seeing many of you back 
again in September for more fun. But for a big cohort of children we are saying goodbye today. Many of 
them have been here since they started when they were 2! We have had the privilege of witnessing their 
growth and development and being able to share in the magic of that with you. Thank you for entrusting 
us with your precious children over the last few years, we have loved having them and you as part of our 
Comper community and we have so many happy memories to take away. We will miss you all very much 
and hope that you will pop back in sometime with your children, so that they can let us know how they 
are getting on at big school!  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to all of you that attended the summer party. We all had a lovely evening and I know from 
speaking to many of you that you thoroughly enjoyed yourselves too! Thank you so much for the amaz-
ing spread of food that you all provided, it was absolutely delicious! Sarah and I noted that for next year, 
maybe we will bring out the pudding table a little later on, as it was clearly a struggle for some little ones 
to be persuaded to eat something savoury before delving into the very inviting array of treats on the 
pudding table…...we sympathise as Sarah and I were trying not to do the same! However, at the end of 
the week, on a hot Friday evening, we would like to extend our apologies to those of you that found 
yourself in the midst of an irrational toddler sugar craving meltdown, we will try and remedy this for next 
year!  
 

We are delighted to let you know that our Comper Community raised £650 for school resources. Thank 
you so much for all your generous contributions, it is much needed funds and will go towards improv-
ing our water play facilities next year. 
 
Please see over leaf for some snap shots of the evening. 

 
 

All the staff would like to extend an enormous THANK YOU to all of you for your VERY 
generous gifts and cards at the end of term. You are always so thoughtful and we are 
very grateful for all the kind words and support that you give us at Comper. 
 
 

And last but not least……..Ofsted! 
 
We are very excited to share with you the final Ofsted report, which has been published today. We are 
incredibly pleased with the report and feel that it truly reflects the hard work and commitment that our 
staff bring to the school every day. We are also very grateful for all the supportive feedback that you 
gave too. Please follow the link to read the report: 
Ofsted Report—July 2024 

https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/20/122967
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So, it just remains to say one, final Goodbye and Thank you to Anne –Marie, Keanne and Sophie Alling-

ton, who are all leaving this term. We will miss you all very much but wish you all the very best with 

your new ventures! 

Wishing all our families a very happy, healthy and relaxing summer break. We look forward to hearing 

about your adventures in September.  

Just a quick reminder that school opens again to children on Wednesday 4th September 8.40am. 

With very best wishes, 

Catherine King    and      Sarah Weaver 

   Sarah Weaver 


